INTERNATIONAL MEDICAL INFORMATICS ASSOCIATION

October 11, 1989

reply to Shigekoto Kaihara, M.D.
Hospital Computer Center
University of Tokyo
7 Hongo, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 113 Japan
Tel 81-3-815-5411 ext 8126
Fax 81-3-813-7238
Telex 2723669 TODAIM J

Dr. Patrick Nugawela

The Royal Australian College of Geneeral Practitioners
126 Coolibah Drive, Greenwood, WA 6024

W Australia

Dear Dr. Nugawela;
Thank you for your kind letter and your offer to promote MEDINFO in Australia.

From your letter I understood that it might be too late to publicize in Australia by journals
or newsletters. Considering the situation, if possible, I want to publicize the conference by
direct mailing. If you could supply me with the name list of the society members, which
you think most appropriate, it would be very appreciated. If it is in the form of labels, it
would b e ideal. We are ready to pay any necessary expense for the production of such
labels and mailing cost from Japan or Singapore. Your help will be most valuable for the
congress.

It is a great regret that you cannot come to Beijing or Singapore. But I understand and I
congratulate for your new baby. Regarding the Asian Pacific Regional Association, which
you initiated, I will try my best to follow up it and let you know the results.

I am looking forward to seeing you again in the near future.

Sincerely Yours, .

Shigekofo KAIHARA, M.D.
IMIA President
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